
 

 

 

Adam M. Hall 

Analyst, Rates & Regulatory Affairs 

15 Buttrick Rd. 

Londonderry, NH 03053 

603-216-3624 

Adam.Hall@libertyutilities.com 

 

November 10, 2021 

Via Electronic Mail 

Dianne Martin 

Chairwoman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit St., Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301-2429 

 

Dear Chairwoman Martin: 

Re:  Docket No. DE 19-064; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 

Petition for Permanent and Temporary Rates 

Order on Recovery of Battery Pilot Program Investments – Tariff filing 

On October 29, 2021, the Commission issued Order No. 26,537 in Docket No. DE 19-064 granting 

Liberty’s request to recover in rates its 2020 investments in the Battery Pilot Program as of 

November 1, 2021.  Included with this letter are the following tariff pages reflecting the approved 

adjustments to each of the rates in the above-referenced order: 

 Third Revised Page 98, 109, 110, 115, 116, 122,  

 Fourth Revised Page 90, 91, 92, 93, 96, 99, 101, 104, 107, 108, 114, 121 

 Seventh Revised Page 126 

 Eighth Revised Page 123, 125, 127 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you for your assistance 

with this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Adam M. Hall 

 

Enclosures 

Cc: Service List 

. Liberty· 


